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Friday 1st November Newsletter
Dear Parents/Carers, 
It has been a wonderful first week back after half term. The children have come back eager and ready
to learn. Reception have settled straight back in after completing their first half term in school and
they have had a lovely week looking at Diwali and sharing their ideas. Quite a few classes now have
set new targets in their learning pathways and are already making positive steps along their pathway. 
Some of our children entered the Bright Sparks competition before half term and Theo in Year 6,
came second place out of everyone in South Ribble who entered, well done Theo. Some of you may
be attending bonfires and fireworks over the weekend, please take extra care and remind your little
ones about fire safety too. I hope you all have a lovely weekend everyone. 
Mrs Pilkington.

Stars of the Week

Nursery - Rory
Rec - Peyton & Margot

Y1 - Martha & Jax
Y2 - Freddie & Laney
Y3 - Seren & Patrick
Y4 - Florence & Max

Y5 - Sid & Kora
Y6 - Conrad & Tia

Collective Worship
Half Termly Theme - Service

This week in worship, we talked about Service and how we can ‘Serve one another in Love.’
Galatians 5.13. We shared examples of our own talents and how they can be used to serve
others, e.g. Someone spoke about saying their friends could sing really well and could join

Young Voices. 
We then had a Signs of Service jar which the children could put a pom pom in when they

had seen a sign of service and a few of these were shared in celebration assembly this
morning. 
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Attendance
Changes in the law have now come into effect
regarding school attendance. Parents have  a
legal duty to ensure their child attends every

day, except if your child is too ill to attend
school.

 More information can be found on our school
website. We will also be sending out some

further information in due course.

Subject Focus - PE
This week Year 6 started their new dance

topic, they have to step out of their comfort
zone and perform a move that represented

them. Year 4 have started their new
gymnastics topic and have been working on

their balances. Year 5 have also started
gymnastics and have been working on mirror
poses.  Year 3 thoroughly enjoyed developing

their dodging skills building up to some tag
games and were sad when the lesson ended.

OPAL
If you haven't already, please can make sure that you send into school this week, labelled

wellington boots and waterproofs so that OPAL can be accessed at all times. These will also be
used to ensure that we can all get outside as the weather turns more autumnal too.

If you have any old wellington boots or waterproofs which no longer fit your children and you are
happy to donate them, then please send them into school and Miss Bobb will sort through them.

Thank you all for your continued support.
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House Captains
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School term and holiday patterns

2024-2025

Autumn Term
School re-opens                      Tuesday 3rd September 2024
Mid-term closure                    Monday 21st October - Monday 28th October 2024
School re-opens                      Tuesday 29th October 2024
School Closes                           Friday 20th December 2024 at 2pm

  Spring Term
School re-opens                       Monday 6th January 2025
Mid-term closure                     Monday 17th February - Friday 21st February 2025
School re-opens on:                Monday 24th February 2025
School closes on:                     Friday 4th April 2025 at 2pm

Summer Term
School re-opens                      Tuesday 22nd April 2025
May Day:                                    Monday 5th May 2025
School closes on:                    Friday 23rd May 2025
Mid-term closure:                   Monday 26th May – Monday 2nd June 2025
School re-opens on:               Tuesday 3rd June 2025
School closes on:                     Friday 18th July 2025 at 2pm


